MINUTES OF THE SEPULVEDA BASIN WILDLIFE CONSORTIUM AUGUST 30, 1994

The meeting was held at the valley office of the Dept. of Rec. and Parks, from 6:15 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. In attendance were Glenn Bailey, Steve Hartman, Fred Heath, Peter Ireland, Muriel Kotin, Jill Swift, Rosemarie White and Sandy Wohlgemuth.

Minutes of the meeting on 7/26/94 were approved as submitted.

Steve Moe was not present to report to us a breakdown of what the two temporary employees we have funded have done to date. It was felt that the Rec and Parks Department should submit a written report showing what the \$16,000 for the two part-time employees was used for in the 12-month period that will end soon.

There's just under \$50,000 in each of our two funds, ICI and Anheuser-Busch. Fred Heath will provide an accounting of where we stand at our next meeting.

Jill suggested using the National Audubon Society booklet, <u>Birds of Sepulveda Basin</u>, for raising funds for the education program in the basin from key organizations. Fred and Sandy should talk to Melanie Ingalls for her advice on how to raise funds to continue the education program. Could she come to our next meeting and advise us on the cost of putting together a booklet and any lists of foundations that might help fund us?

Submitted by

Muriel S. Kotin

Upwil Shop